
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brother Knights: 

 

In the next few of weeks you will be receiving your Vocation Raffle Book(s) in the mail.  

A book of 15 tickets sells for $15.  Our Council will keep $9 and $6 will go to the Illinois 

State Council.  Books were distributed personally at the Business Meeting on August 

11
th

.   There are a total of twenty cash prizes ranging from $10,000 to $100. 

 

This campaign is to help our Catholic Church, which is in a serious crisis because of a 

lack of vocations and a lack of priests and nuns in our communities throughout Illinois.  

In the past, our Council has sponsored three to four seminarians.  The funds the Council 

will make from the Raffle Ticket sales will help defray some of the seminarian’s personal 

expenses.  Your participation would be most helpful and gratifying.   

 

The date of the raffle is December 2, 2016; however, the due date for the books to be 

turned in is Thursday, November 10, 2015, the date of our November Business Meeting.  

Each member is being assigned one book; however, if you can help out further, we have 

additional books available to sell.  I will have extra books at Thursday meetings up until 

the due date or give me a call at 847- 909-0350 and I will mail to you as many books as 

you would like.   

 

The raffle book stubs can be returned with payment to me by mail at 2313 Aimee Ln, 

Schaumburg, IL, 60194, at a Thursday night meeting, or any Knights event that we both 

are participating in up until the due date.   Checks are to be made out to Knights Of 

Columbus Council #6964.  Thank you for your support.  Please pray for vocations. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Peter Munnich 

Chancellor 

 


